Robinson, Kellx

From: Robert Walker <therobertwalker@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 11:00 AM

To: Robinson, Kelly

Subject: Comments on Reguation 6

| have become aware of the many failures of the small sewage treatment plants which have been set up in Arkansas.
Sewage treatment plants need to have professionals employed to manage them.

They should not be allowed to discharge into streams where at any time of the year their output is greater than 10 % of the stream
flow.

Any densely planned subdivision which can construct a discharge pipe to a city sewer plant for no more than three times the cost of
constructing a small treatment plant should be required to do this rather than constructing a small treatment system.

A requirement should be established forbidding discharge of a treatment plant upstream of swimming areas for a safe number of
miles upstream.

Regulation six should be strengthened to require these things.

from

Robert Charles Walker

3224 West Capitol

Little Rock, Ar. 72205

telephone 501-912-5215
501-666-6111

therobertwalker@hotmail.com




